MES Newsletter 212



Thank You MES PTCO

The Northern Stars Planetarium sponsored by the MES PTCO and featuring Jon Meader was attended by grades K - 5. Students learned about a variety of topics including stars, space, volcanos, and much more. We would like to thank the MES PTCO for providing us with this awesome enrichment activity!

= 100 m

Principals Message

Please join us for the Family Math Night on Thursday, February 8th from 6 - 7 PM in the MES Gym. Card & board games! Bring a game to play and share with friends. Wear your PJ's and play with friends!

Dates to note

- 2/14
 Valentines & 100th Day!
- 2/19 23 February vacation

Scholastic Book Fair!

Watch for more information on the yearly Scholastic Book Fair February 27-29! Students will be able to shop during scheduled times with their classmates. We will need volunteers to help set up, man the fair during the days, and take down after the end of the fair. Sign-up genius tlink was sent in email!





A Note From Mrs. Burke





With the continued illnesses within our community, we ask that you observe the 24-hour fever-free (without medication), vomit, and diarrhea-free guidelines. It is important for the health of our students and staff that everyone follows these guidelines.

Read More On

https://mes.maranacook.org/ o/manchester

RSU #38 Employee Recognition!



The Board of Directors of the Maranacook Education Foundation believes that we have excellent employees in our school district who provide outstanding educational and support services to the students we serve. In an effort to show appreciation for their service, we created a nomination process in 2020 to recognize two employees each month. The activity has proven to be very successful and to date, we have recognized over 70 individuals for one of these monthly certificates. Recipients for this recognition are randomly selected from employees nominated for their excellent efforts by fellow staff, parents, students and community members. Each recipient receives a small monetary honorarium and most importantly, the public recognition they so richly deserve. Those nominated can be teachers, administrators, coaches and support staff who work in every department in the district. Please use this link to complete the nomination form in order to make your admired employee a candidate for this recognition.

Read More On

https://mes.maranacook.org/ o/manchester